
EPA’s New Definition of Federal Waters – John Watson
Provides Insight

Spencer Fane attorney John Watson recently published an article in ColoradoBiz on
the new scope of federally regulated water (Waters of the United States).

Titled “Redefining Federal Control Over Waters of the United States,” the article details
the Clean Water Act, the changes to the definition of WOTUS, and how these new
rules may affect the state of Colorado.

To read the full article, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/john-watson/
https://www.cobizmag.com/Trends/Redefining-Federal-Control-Over-Waters-of-the-United-States/

